
Appendix 3 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Burger Boyz < >  
Sent: 19 July 2022 14:38 
To: Sarah Bartle <s.bartle@npt.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Representation from local 

  
Hi Sarah,  
  
Hope you are well. 
  
Thank you for this, absolutely devastated about this. 
Here are my responses in regards to the below representation. 
  

1. We do have just the one toilet, but only a max capacity of 31 seated customers, we are only 
a small business with a small premises. 

2. There is indeed disabled access at the front. 

3. There is a Huge free carpark at Aldi, which is broadly used by customers for surrounding 
business’ including the gym, barbers and shops… 

4. The upstairs flat is going to be occupied by our chef. The ceiling is fire proofed, sound 
insulated and sound proofed. We had to pull the floor up in the upstairs flat to install some 
electrics, we were not able to do this due to 4 layers of safety/sound boarding between us 
and the upstairs accommodation, so we had to do a different install. Our shop is not a place 
for customers to get drunk. It is purely for people to come and enjoy a meal with a pint of 
craft beer. We stock expensive premium craft beer and lager which will definitely filter out 
people that want to get ‘drunk’ as £5.50 a pint is a premium price for a premium craft beer 
to enjoy with food not to get drunk on. We will not be serving any spirits on our premises 
and definitely will not promote our restaurant/takeaway as any sort of pub or nightclub.. We 
have a music licence to play background music only, definitely no loud music, we understand 
the setting we are in and wouldn’t want to disturb any peace in the area. The music will 
purely be used for our customers and employees to enjoy the atmosphere not to party. The 
back entrance will not be used for any customers only for us to take deliveries. 

5. I do have a personal licence as provided to the council along with my qualification. 

6. This application was for a totally different setting, not a sit down restaurant with gourmet 
food and a good reputation. 

7. Yes we have a security intruder alarm along with 6 cameras covering every inch of our 
premises. Along with a top of the range fire safety system linked to Davies security, which is 
maintained and monitored by them 24/7 if any issued arise. 

  
To the last comment about transforming this place into a pub or nightclub, this could really not be 
any further to what we want for our reputable food business. We want to keep our business in its 
own bracket and definitely do not want to be in competition with any surrounding pubs in the area. 
We purely just want people to enjoy a premium craft beer with our food as it goes hand in hand.  
  
I hope you guys take these points into consideration when reviewing this representation. 
  
Let me know if there is anything else you would like to discuss please?  
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Hope you have a good evening and speak soon Sarah. 
  
Kind Regards,  
  
  
Marcin  
Burger Boyz 

 


